
 

 

January 13, 2023 

Lawyer: Albert M. Engel 
Direct Dial: 416.864.7602 

E-mail: aengel@foglers.com 
Our File No. 223209 

 

VIA RESS AND EMAIL 

Nancy Marconi, Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re: EB-2022-0013: Alectra Utilities Corporation, Incremental Capital Module 

Application for 2023 Electricity Distribution Rates and Charges 

Further to Alectra's cost objection letter dated January 9, 2023, please be advised that the 4.0 hours  

in BOMA's Cost Claim that were entered as "Written Submissions" were entered as such in error.  

These 4.0 hours should have been entered as 1.5 hours of "Review Application and Evidence" and 

2.5 hours of "Communication With Client" as illustrated in the invoice from Enerlife attached to 

BOMA's Cost Claim.  Specifically: 

1) 1.5 hours of "Review Application and Evidence" correlates to the dockets from August 18, 

2022 and September 16, 2022; and 

2) 2.5 hours of "Communication With Client" correlates to the dockets from July 18, 2022, 

July 19, 2022 and July 20, 2022. 

 

BOMA respectfully requests that its Cost Claim be allowed as submitted. 

Yours truly, 

FOGLER, RUBINOFF LLP 

 

Albert M. Engel 

AMECC: Alectra (via email) 
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